
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TO:  Members, Board of Education 
Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools 

 
FROM: Alicia Evans, Assistant Superintendent for Finance and Operations 
 
RE: Chrisman Donation (Library Books) 
 
DATE:  May 9, 2017 
 
Judy Chrisman, a retired teacher, is interested in donating 21 books from the 2016 Jane 
Addams Book Award list in memory of her mother and her mother’s cousin. Ms. 
Chrisman donates library books to D97 annually. The books will be used in libraries 
throughout the District. The estimated value of the donation is $255.00. 
 
In addition to the donation, Ms. Chrisman volunteers at D97 libraries.  
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